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NOTE BY THE TECHNICAL SECRETARIAT 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE SUBREGIONAL WORKSHOP FOR CUSTOMS 
AUTHORITIES IN SOUTHERN AFRICA ON TECHNICAL ASPECTS OF THE 

TRANSFERS REGIME 
LUSAKA, ZAMBIA  

11 AND 12 JULY 2007 
 
 
 
1. In S/617/2007, dated 23 February 2007, the Technical Secretariat announced that a 

subregional workshop for customs authorities in Southern Africa on technical aspects 
of the transfers regime would be held in Lusaka, Zambia, on 11 and 12 July 2007. 

 
2. The Director-General wishes to inform States Parties that the workshop has been 

postponed to 24 and 25 July 2007.  
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